IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY
OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

Ames, Iowa 50010

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS July 28: 1969

Professor Basil Gillam, Secretary
Iowa Section of the MAA
Department of Mathematics

Drake University

Des Moines, Iowa 50311

Dear Professor Gillam:

It was necessary for me to leave Cedar Falls before the
business meeting of the Iowa Section of the MAA so I would
appreciate it if you could send me a copy of the minutes (I do
not even know who the new officers are). I will be attending
the Board of Governors meeting at Eugene, Oregon on August 25
and would appreciate knowing if there are any items or questions
that should be brought up on behalf of the Iowa Section. I
thought the spring program was a very good one.

Yours truly,

Q?25A£;4L£§44%M\

D. E. Sanderson
Professor
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